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FROM THE PRINCIPAL

The return of the College is just around the corner and we begin a staggered return of
students next week.

You have received a number of communications this week including guidelines and wellbeing tips
for your children to be prepared. Certainly with the opening up of the wider community, there is
an optimism about return.

Let me assure everyone that we are taking a cautious and caring approach to return to full face-
to-face learning. The South West community is working hard at every level to be fully engaged
and operational and we are eager to have all our students return as soon as possible. Thanks for
your communication to us about your own questions and context.

Please enjoy this edition of The Way. It is filled with great articles and news from the College.
There’s even a cameo appearance on the MRK Cooking segment this week.

Take care everyone. Thanks for your continued support. A special thanks to our staff for their
preparation for return.

‘Cast all your anxiety on him because He cares for you. Stay alert and of sober mind...’
1 Peter 5:7-8

Mr Ross Whelan
Principal
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